

Velcome to the latest eNewsletter

An Introduction from Headmaster, Leo Winkley







Salopian Memories - People, buildings and all things Salopian.

If any Old Salopian artists, photographers or creatives are interested in contributing to the exhibition, the date for work submission is the 4th October to the Art Faculty. For further information email Head of Art Lucy Caddel at 10 lac@shrewsbury.org.uk

Notices to Parents

Latest News



Salopians went into th final brimming with confidence.



Read More





Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Cale No Events added to the Newsletter.